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Dear EMU Parents,

We share your concerns and this information with
thanks for your patience in this difficult time.

Test results for an Eastern Mennonite University
student were negative for COVID-19. The Virginia
Department of Health released the results today.

As per HIPAA/FERPA guidelines, we maintain
anonymity for this individual. We are grateful to
report however that the student is doing much better
and is engaged in online courses. 

This is good news for the student and for the
community here at Eastern Mennonite University. We
are grateful for the conscientious efforts of our
students, faculty, staff and parents as they awaited the
results, and we wish the student a quick recovery.

If we learn that a member of the EMU community has
been diagnosed with COVID-19, we will immediately
share that information with the campus community.
Updates are also available at
www.emu.edu/coronavirus.

We continue to pray for the health of all our students,
faculty and staff, and for the larger EMU community.
We invite you to pray with us for our world and our
communities as we live into what it means to lead
together in these uncertain times. 

Susan Schultz Huxman, President
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